
 

HEY TITANS!   We Have some news! 

Position Required:  

Want to help your awesome lacrosse club? We need a new volunteer for the position of 
the Equipment Director. 

This volunteer position needs no previous experience, just a volunteer who has some free time to help, 

with the main volunteer hours being at the beginning and end of the season! 

Job duties include:  

• Keeping an updated inventory of the equipment each season. 

• Handing out jerseys, pinies and equipment at beginning of season. 

• Helping fit and provide the goalies with equipment and collecting at the end of the season. 

• Sharing the storage unit with the merchandising volunteer and tournament volunteer. 

• Helping with ordering new jerseys and equipment as needed.   

Fun Fact:  Did you know that along with sets of jerseys and sets of practice lacrosse balls for every 

age level, our Titans club is proud to be able to loan out goalie equipment for every age level.  We 

have invested in multiple sets of goalie equipment to encourage growth of the goalies in our sport. We 

all know our season is a truly short one and the goalie equipment is very costly if you must size up 

every season.  The Titans are fortunate to have this inventory and we appreciate all our volunteers’ 

efforts each year at our tournament fundraiser that allows us to maintain this equipment.  

So please help us out in finding a volunteer for this position! Share this request and help get the 

word out we are looking for a new Equipment Manager! 

 COVID-19 Updates: 

• As part of Strathcona County's efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19, non-medical masks (face 
coverings) will be required for people entering all County-owned buildings and transit, beginning 
Aug4.  

• Please see Strathcona County's website for more details (Strathcona County Face Covering 
FAQs).  

https://www.strathcona.ca/council-county/news/covid19/face-coverings-masks/
https://www.strathcona.ca/council-county/news/covid19/face-coverings-masks/


Bingo Volunteers Needed: 

• Did you know, Titans club members volunteer through the GELC at Edmonton and area bingos 
to earn fundraising dollars for our club.  When you register for the season, there is a box to 
check if you are interested in being contacted for these volunteer spots.  

• Huge thanks to all of you who have done this and helped our club reach our fundraising goals. 
Plus, you can earn credits toward your next season registration.  We are always looking for 
volunteers so please consider this a friendly reminder of this opportunity to all our Titans 
members. 
 

• Bingo volunteers’ shifts are not difficult, and they will give you all the instructions needed on site 
at the time of your shift.  Typical Day shifts at the Fort Road location are from 10:15 am to 
approximately 3:30pm.  Typical evening shift from 4:30 pm till approximately 9:30 pm.  Masks 
are required.  

 

• To help your club earn fundraising dollars and to earn your own credit towards your 
registration fees for next season, please contact Lisa Mitchell if you are interested to 
learn more.   
 

• For more information please contact either: 
o Lisa Mitchell at TitansMom4@icloud.com or 
o Titans Registrar at registrar@sherwoodparktitans.ca 

 

GELC Winter League 2020 

Have you heard the exciting news for box lacrosse for this fall?  

GELC is hosting a winter 4x4 league for box lacrosse for the first time!   

It will run from Oct-Jan.  Team registration deadline October 5, 2020.  

Player registration deadline will be the October 18, 2020.  

Contact the GELC directly if you want to join a team at 780-466-0981.  
 

Criteria: Any Competitive Introduction in Training Coach may submit a team to play in any division of 

the GELC winter league. Only one additional coach may be included in the team. This coach must have 

appropriate level coaching for the division coaching at.  

Season: Teams will play four on four lacrosse in accordance with the ALA regulations. Regulation 16 

https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/ablax/files/Administration/2020/ALA%20Regulations%202020v2.pdf 

• Teams will consist of 10 players, 2 coaches 

• 4 teams, and 2 officials will make up the cohort group that will compete in the following 

divisions. 

• Teams will participate in 24 games, played two games per session once per week. One 

additional final game for top two teams in the cohort group will be played. 

• ALA regulation 16.01.4 (The duration of the game shall be two 10-minute run time periods with 

a 1-minute intermission between a face-off. The clock shall only stop for an injury.  

• Games will be played in Beaumont, potentially Leduc Spruce Grove and St. Albert. 

mailto:TitansMom4@icloud.com
mailto:registrar@sherwoodparktitans.ca
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/ablax/files/Administration/2020/ALA%20Regulations%202020v2.pdf


Players:  Individual players expressing interest will be placed on a list for the appropriate division and 

the GELC will create a team where enough players are registered, or the names and contact 

information of coaches looking for players in a specific division will be provided to the families looking 

for a team to participate on. 

Age Divisions:  Maximum 4 teams per age group and division on a first come basis. Once a division is 

full any additional teams will be placed on a waiting list until an additional cohort group can be formed.  

Age Division - Girls Age Division – Development 
C and B Tiered Players 

Age Division – 
Competitive 

B and A tiered Players 

 10U Not applicable 

12U 12U 12U 

 14U 14U 

17U 17U 17U 

   

• All ALA Covid polices applied as per the link below: 

https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/ablax/files/Administration/2020/COVID/Alberta%20Lacrosse%

20Association%20Framework%20for%20Return%20COVID%20v5%20Jun%2015.pdf 

Cost and Registration Information: 

• Team registration deadline October 5, 2020 with payment of team fee of $2,000.00 due with 

registration.  

• Player registration deadline will be the October 18, 2020.  

• Team fee $2,000.00 dollars due with the team registration (October 5, 2020 - payable by 

cheque only). 

IF you have any further questions regarding the winter season, please contact the GELC.   

@ www.GELC.AB.CA      

 

Titans Highlights! 

Your Titans board members have been busy over the summer.  Check the website for the 

most up to date info.  They have created a completely new policy and procedure manual, 

moved the equipment and jerseys to a new storage unit and overhauled the complete 

inventory. Your new merchandise director is looking into online possibilities for merchandise 

sales and the board is getting ready for the AGM.  Stay tuned for more information.   We are 

already looking forward to the next season, and the start of drop-in sessions.   

Always check out the website for the most up to date information.  www.sherwoodparktitans.ca 

Come follow us on Facebook @sherwoodparktitanslacrosse / Instagram @sherwoodparktitanslacrosse  

Sherwood Park Titans Lacrosse Association                                      

https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/ablax/files/Administration/2020/COVID/Alberta%20Lacrosse%20Association%20Framework%20for%20Return%20COVID%20v5%20Jun%2015.pdf
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/ablax/files/Administration/2020/COVID/Alberta%20Lacrosse%20Association%20Framework%20for%20Return%20COVID%20v5%20Jun%2015.pdf
http://www.gelc.ab.ca/
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